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Eleanor Lott

From: Center, Ronald E [Ronald.E.Center@boeing.com]

Sent:  Monday, June 30, 2008 3:12 PM

To: Eleanor Lott

Subject: RE: STA Application (SES-STA-20080529-00685) in Question?

Eleanor,

We do still desire the STA, and only require a grant for a 30 day period. No long term license is required. The
purpose of this STA is for a demonstration of VSAT capability to a potential Satellite system customer.

Sincerely,

Ron Center

The Boeing Company

Frequency Management Services
Seattle, WA

(206) 544-6583

From: Eleanor Lott [mailto:Eleanor.Lott@fcc.gov]
Sent: Monday, June 30, 2008 12:05 PM

To: Center, Ronald E

Subject: STA Application (SES-STA-20080529-00685) in Question?

Hello Mr. Center,

| was calling in regards to your STA Application above filed on May 29, 2008, for The Boeing Company new
VSAT License; Did you file for your underline application as of yet and do you plan to, also do you still need the
STA filed above. Please respond to this e-mail inquiry.

Thanks
Eleanor M. Lott

6/30/2008



